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	ERCOT/Market Segment Impacts and Benefits


Instructions:  To allow for comprehensive PRR consideration, please fill out each block below completely, even if your response is “none,” “not known,” or “not applicable.”  Wherever possible, please include reasons, explanations, and cost/benefit analyses pertaining to the PRR.

	
	Impact
	Benefit

	
	Business
	Computer Systems
	

	ERCOT
	
	
	

	MARKET SEGMENT
	
	
	

	Consumer
	
	
	

	LSE:
General, Including NOIE
	
	
	

	LSE:
CR & REP
	
	
	

	QSE
	
	
	

	Resource
	
	
	

	TDSP
	
	
	


	Comments


First Choice Power feels that comments submitted by Energy Data Source and Air Liquide Large Industries do not coincide with PRR 604, as originally submitted. The intent of PRR 604 is to clearly detail in the protocols that Replacement Reserve Service (RPRS) is subject to the $1,000/MW cap, specified in PUCT Docket No. 24770 and PRR 414. In addition, PRR 604 provides ERCOT with a definition of how this cap applies to RPRS bids. The comments, submitted by these two companies, appear to establish a floor for Ancillary Service bidding.

First Choice Power recommends that comments submitted by Energy Data Source and Air Liquide Large Industries not be considered with this PRR, but should be submitted in a separate PRR.
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